
 
Friday 10th November 2023 

 
RE: Miss Jellings 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Blue Whales children, 
 
We are writing to inform you that Miss Jellings will be leaving Ecclesall Primary School at the end of 
December, as she has been successful in being promoted to become EYFS Lead at Dore Primary School 
from January 2024. 
 
We are thrilled for Miss Jellings but we will be very sorry to see her leave us at Ecclesall Primary School. 
 
We have advertised for a new permanent full time class teacher and will be appointing before Christmas. 
As soon as we have more information, we will inform you all.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Emma Hardy 
Headteacher 
Ecclesall Primary School 


